
From: laserfiche@ncdenr.gov
To: Dan McCauley; parekhp@yahoo.com
Subject: 404 PCN Application Submittal - Ridgewood Hills Residential
Date: Wednesday, May 22, 2024 11:59:58 AM

Your pre-construction notification application has been submitted to the Wilmington District
US Army of Corp of Engineers.  The time clock for the review process will begin on the first
business day of the submittal or the next business day if submitted on a weekend or holiday. If
this pre-construction notification was not submitted to the correct field office, the time clock
will not start until the correct field office receives the application. If the application is
incomplete a project manager will be contacting you to request more information.

If you have any questions, or are experiencing any issues with the PCN online form, please
contact Kristi Lynn Carpenter at KristiLynn.Carpenter@ncdenr.gov.

This email was automatically generated by Laserfiche workflow. Please do not respond to this
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